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NAME 
COMPANY  
ADDRESS  
CITY, STATE  ZIP  
 
March X, 2021 
 
 
Dear CONTACT:  
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Indiana Association of FSA County Office 
Employees (IASCOE), an affiliation of the National Association of County Office 
Employees (NASCOE). Our state association is made up of 100% voluntary membership. 
Indiana’s association is hosting the 62nd NASCOE National Convention, a four-day event 
starting August 4, 2021.This event will consist of Farm Service Agency (FSA) employees 
and members from all over the country converging in Fort Wayne to learn more about 
our agency and provide customer service to the American farmer. This event will allow 
people to meet fellow FSA employees from other states, have one-on-one time with 
directors/policy makers from Washington D.C, and learn more about the rules and 
regulations guiding our agency.  
 
We are asking if you, COMPANY NAME, would be willing to help us.  Would you be 
interested in sponsoring a break or donating any items that could be used for door prizes, 
scholarship auction items, or welcome bag items (approx. 400)? With members attending 
from around the Unites States this would be a great way to promote your company name 
while supporting our association! Anything showcasing what this great State of Indiana 
has to offer is greatly appreciated.  
 
I would be happy to discuss the opportunities we have available with you. If you have 
any questions, comments, or would like more information please do not hesitate to 
contact me at nascoenationalconvention@gmail.com .  
  
Thank you for your time and any contributions you are willing to donate. Best wishes 
from the members of IASCOE! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christopher Hare  
State President 
IASCOE  
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